
Dear 7th Grade Students and Families, 

Welcome to seventh grade ELA! My name is Ms. Toscano and I will be your English 
Language Arts teacher this year! Although we starting out the year virtually for a 
little while, I am so excited to get to know you and have a fun-filled year of learning! 

I will be sending messages, announcements, and important information regarding 
our class via Class Dojo and Google Classroom so please be sure, if you have not 
already, to sign up for both. Please join the appropriate google classroom 
according to your homeroom (HR) teacher. Here is the code  for your classes google 
classroom: 

Ms. Toscano’s 7th Grade ELA (Tauge HR): afylme7

I know that for many of us, this has not been an easy time, but we are in this 
TOGETHER! So please, do not hesitate to reach out to me via email, Class Dojo, or 
Google Classroom with any concerns or problems that you have, no matter how 
small. I am here to help you be successful-- as a student and beyond. 

I can’t wait to meet you all in a GOOGLE MEET on our first day back to school, 
September 8, 2020.

See you there,

Ms. Toscano
toscanal@orange.k12.nj.us 

Ms. Toscano
Seventh 

Grade ELA
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